
Dunnamaggin Ladies Gaelic Football Club  

The final Gaelic4Girls session will take place on Saturday 9th May at 10.15am. 

Girls will be presented with certificates at the end of the session and t-shirts will 

be presented at a later date TBC.  

Girls who are currently not registered members may join the club to continue 

taking part in training sessions/ matches. Registration fees are €20 for under 

10s, €35 for over 10s, €25 for non playing adult members and €70 for families 

(1 adult and up to 3 juveniles) . 

Gaelic4Mothers and Others begins next Tuesday 12th May at  8.30pm at 

GAA pitch. 

It is open to all females aged 18 and over and gives women the chance to 

start playing Ladies Gaelic Football in a fun, non competitive and social     

environment.  

Dunnamaggin LGFC are holding a FUN table Quiz in Shirley’s Pub, Kells on 

Saturday 16th May at 9pm. 

Tables of 4 are €40. 

All support would be greatly appreciated as the funds raised will be used for 

running of the club.  

A programme of match fixtures was emailed to club members in the last 

couple of weeks. Please let us know if you did not receive this email so that 

you can be added to the email list.  

A Leinster Blitz for registered club members who participated in Gaelic4Girls 

will take place on Saturday May 23rd in Bray. More details to follow. 

The National Gaelic4Girls Blitz (again  for club registered players) will take 

place in Croke Park on Monday 6th July.  We would appreciate it if you could 

let us know ASAP if your daughter is away on holidays/ not available to 

attend as we are trying to get an idea of numbers. 

MOUTHGUARDS ARE MANDATORY AND MUST BE WORN BY ALL PLAYERS 

DURING ALL TRAINING SESSIONS AND MATCHES. 

Players will NOT be covered under the injury fund if they are not wearing a 

mouthguard, It is the responsibility of each individual   player to use a 

mouthguard. 

NO MOUTHGUARD? NO GAME! 


